
Dear Friends in Michigan,

It is with great regret that we must inform you that Seton Home Study School 

will not be represented at the MCHE “It’s Great to be Catholic” Conference on 

June 19-20, 2015 at Sts. Cyril and Methodius in Sterling Heights, MI.

With both the IHM National Conference in Virginia (which is the largest 

homeschooling conference in the country) and the Michigan Conference held 

on the same weekend, we were under great strain trying to represent Seton at 

both conferences. We intended to send Ginny Seuffert to Michigan to handle 

our enrollments, but Patrick Madrid just informed IHM that he had a 

scheduling conflict and had to cancel his appearance at the National 

Conference. Because of her obligations to IHM, Ginny had to change her plans 

and fill in for Patrick Madrid as a speaker in Virginia.

Unfortunately, we no longer have the personnel available to maintain our 

presence at the MCHE Conference in Michigan.

As a way of apology to those who have already registered for the MCHE 

Conference and expected to see Seton there, we make the following offer:

1. From June 15 to June 26, 2015, anyone with a Michigan shipping 

address calling to enroll will receive a $30 discount on students enrolling in 

grades 1-12 and a $25 discount for Kindergarten enrollments. Please ask for 

the Michigan conference discount when you call.

2. From June 15 to June 26, 2015, anyone with a Michigan shipping 

address calling to purchase books from Seton Educational Media will receive 

free shipping. Please ask for the Michigan conference discount when you call.

Again, please accept our sincere apology for any inconvenience we may have 

caused you.

God bless,

Ken Clark

Vice-President

Seton Home Study School


